
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #45 
 
Date:   July 15, 2021 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: Paws Fur Thought 

 

Message: Comrades:  Since its’ inception in 2013 The Royal Canadian Legion Nova 

Scotia/Nunavut Command has partnered with Paws Fur Thought to pair specially trained service 
dogs with Veterans living with post traumatic stress.   
 
Along with advocacy, NS/NU Command has been responsible for the full accounting of funds for 
Paws Fur Thought.  Effective July 15 2021 accounting for Paws Fur Thought will move from 
NS/NU Command to Wounded Warriors Canada.  This move was necessary so that Paws Fur 
Thought could broaden the geographical scope in support of qualifying Veterans throughout 
Canada.   
 
RCL NS/NU Command Branches have extended tremendous support to Paws Fur Thought in aid 
of Veterans of Nova Scotia and Nunavut and may continue to do with Command’s pre-approval 
to utilize Poppy Trust Funds.  When approved, payments are to be made out to Wounded 
Warriors Canada with Paws Fur Thought clearly noted in the memo line of the cheque, money 
order or electronic funds transfer.   Notice from Paws Fur Thought in this regard is attached for 
your information.   Should clarification or further information be required please contact me 
directly.  
 
 
Page 1 of 2 




	ABMO #45 - 2021-Paws Fur Thought
	HPSCAN_2021071423273032_2021-07-14_232830816

